
Wrightstown School District…  There’s an app for that 

Wrightstown Community School District has launched a new app to help you stay 
connected!  The app is from CMS4Schools Touch which is now available for iOS™, 
Android™, and Windows™ devices. The app enables parents, students, faculty and staff 
with the ability to stay informed about what’s happening. Administrators and teachers can 
now easily promote unified messaging through cross platform communications to the app, 
via push notifications and social media. 

The School District’s app is free and provides parents with quick access to everything 
school-related including calendars, directions to events, contact information for teachers 
and administrators, important documents, cafeteria menus, and more. You can go to your 
google play store or apple store to download it. 

Google Play Store 
  
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.cms4schools.wrightstownschooldistrict 
  
Apple Store 
  
https://itunes.apple.com/app/id1466588516 
  

Many of our staff members have already started using the software.  If you received a 
message and accepted the notifications from Wrightstown School District by texting 
YES back to the number provided, Thank You!  If you didn’t or don’t remember 
receiving that message, you can do it by texting YES to 87569. 

The District will be sending out a test message this Wednesday at 8:00 pm.  If you do 
not receive the message, first verify you have the correct number and email address in 
your skylert.  You can find that by going to your family access in Skyward and selecting 
Skylert on the left side of the page.  If your contact information is correct and you do not 
receive the test message, please contact us.  

Thank you all so much for your support in our transition to this new software.  It is 
important for us to stay connected with our students and families!  

 
Kris Baeten 
Tech Director 
 


